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Comments: I am opposed  to the proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. The risks  to wildlife, the lake,  the

trees on the property, the increased noise, car and boat traffic, the threats to water and air quality,  would not

benefit the public. This public land cannot be sold to the highest bidder for the buyer to use this public land for

their own gain at the expense of animals, fish, birds, (such as loons) and the people who enjoy the quiet and

beautiful  restorative nature of the lake. I celebrated  my 87th birthday  at the public beach at Holland Lake  this

summer.  We can't allow  this treasure state treasure to be ruined.  How would this proposal  benefit the  US

citizens, and average Montanans and out of state visitors? How would it constitute  public benefit?

 

Sincerely, Lydia Weeden

 


